
  

 

 

843-563-3058 
   memorialbaptistch@att.net   

       Website: mbcsg.com 
 

Rev. Dawjr Wood 
Senior Pastor 

205-789-4864 
 

Mary Murray 
            Church Secretary 

843-560-8150 

Jason Dulaney 
Music Minister 

Interim Youth/Children 
843-810-5637 

         SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
      Sunday School: 9:00 am 
          Worship: 10:00 am               [ 

    
  LAST SUNDAY       

     Worship Attendance: 118 
           Sunday School: 86 
 

TITHES AND OFFERINGS 
               Weekly Goal 
                    $5,442.11 

                  Received 
                    $3,826.25 
 

If you would like to give on- 
line (safe and secure) open  
your camera and focus on 
the QR code below for the 
Memorial giving link 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 DEACON OF THE WEEK 
 

                August 15-21     
   

                 Tom Atkins  
 
 
 

       CHILDREN’S CHURCH 
                   August 15                  

 

         Jerry and Diane Beard 
                                       

 

                 NURSERY 
                  August 15 
         

       Samuel & Kelcie Horne 
                 Kacy Strock          
               Madilynn Riley 
 
 

 

 
 

INTERESTED IN JOINING 
A PRAYER GROUP? 

 

Plus, Monday-Saturday you will receive 
a scripture via text.  Contact Diane 
Beard   843-830-8387. 

 
THE ORDINANCE OF THE LORD’S 
SUPPER WILL BE OBSERVED ON 

SUNDAY, AUGUST 22 
 
 

5TH SUNDAY OFFERING 
   

We will receive a special 5th Sunday 
offering on August 29. The monies 
received will go toward the Guzman 
house debt. We owe approximately 
$9,117.42.  
 

 PRAYER LIST 
 

We are reinstating our church prayer list. 
If you have a prayer request, please write 
it down and sign it, and drop it in one of 
the offering boxes, or call church office.  
 

 
PLEASE NOTE 

 

Mary will be out of  the office this Tuesday, 
Wednesday, and Thursday because of a 
procedure on her eyes. 

 
YOUTH NEWS 

 
The youth will be leaving after the service 
this Sunday, August 15, to play golf at 
Frankie’s Fun Park in North Charleston. 
Two rounds of golf will be provided. You 
will need money for a fast-food lunch. 
There will be no game night this Sunday. 

 
ATTENTION CHILDREN 

 

Kid’s Club will meet on Sunday, Aug. 22, 
5:00-6:30. Come join us for Bible lessons, 
singing, games, food, and fun! 

 
A NOTE FROM THE PASTOR 

 

Good morning, 
 
The middle of August brings a season unlike 
fall, spring, summer or winter. The middle of 
August brings “Back to school” season! Often 
families swing back into school-year rhythms. 
Kids adjust to waking up before the sun. 
While you prepare this week for back to 
school, my prayer for you is that you take 
time to remember “why you do, what you 
do.” These are reminders for all of us, 
regardless of our status in school.  
1. Studying and learning is important. If you 
can’t read, you can’t read God’s Word. 
Learning to read complex literature and 
various genres ultimately will help us learn 
more about God through His Word. 
2. God can be glorified in your work ethic. 
Study hard and don’t be lazy in your pursuit of 
knowledge. 
3. Extracurricular activities, sports, studying, 
school and friendships are all important parts 
of our lives, but they are not THE most 
important part of our life. If you don’t have 
time for growing in your love and adoration 
for God, it’s time to reprioritize.  
4. No matter how hard you work this year, it 
will never lead you to a fulfilled and satisfied 
life. God loves you and offers a fulfilling and 
satisfying life in and through Jesus Christ. Your 
hope ought to be firmly and securely resting 
in Jesus! 
5. Be noticed for the right thing. Whether that 
be going out of your way to help a younger 
classmate, staying after school to serve a 
teacher, humbly submitting to the leadership 
of your teacher, befriending hard to love 
classmates, always using kind and gentle 
words, or just living above reproach- the Lord 
has called us to live set-apart lives. Look for 
opportunities to share the hope you have 
through Jesus. Schools are filled with people 
who are desperate for HOPE.  
 
As a church, Let’s commit to praying for our 
students daily this week.  
Pastor Dawjr  
 
 

Sunday ,  Augus t  15 ,  20 21  
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PLEASE NOTE – If anyone knows of any repairs needed around the church (including equipment), please get a 
“maintenance request” form from the bulletin board on hall across from the copier room, fill it out, and return 
it to a Trustee or church office. 
 
 
 
 
 

THANK YOU:  Thank you for the love and support you provided to the family and friends of Beverly H. Greene. 
The meal you provided was delicious and was very much enjoyed by all. Your effort helped us all through a 
very difficult time. Thank you!!  The Family of Beverly H. Greene 
 
CAN YOU HELP?   If you would be willing to check/change the filters in all the A/C units at the church, once a 
month or every other month, please call the church office (843-563-3058) or Mary (843-560-8150). 

 
COMMITTEE ON COMMITTEES meets today at 11:00 in fellowship hall. 
 
 
[                                                                                
[ 

ATTENTION OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD CONTRIBUTORS – OCC Year Round Shopping: 
August: School Supplies 
September: Games and Balls 
October: Letters and photos 
November: $9 donation per box for mailing 
 
 

THE WOODS’ CONTACT - dawjrwood@gmail.com   

 
 

 

         
 
 
               SUNDAY SCHOOL TEACHERS FOR YEAR ENDING AUGUST 2021 
           

Ruth/Weeks, Leone Patrick Class (Older ladies)  Dixie Meyer, Sub-Diane Simons 
Wilson Patrick Class (Older men)        Jerry Beard 
Nan Fogle Class (Co-ed, 35-65)       Bryan Jordan 
The Family Class (Singles, couples, families, 18-95)   Dan Horton 
Couples Class (20’s - up)       Jamie McAlhany 
I Peter 3:15 Class (Co-ed, adults, any age)   Ron Patrick 
Young Adults Class (Co-ed, Age 23-up)                     Wayne and Evan Eadon 
12th Grade/College/Career Class          Susan Patrick 
Grades 7-11 Class           Jason Dulaney 
Grades 5-6 Class           Diane Beard 
Grades 3-4 Class      Ellen and Don Crowe, Sub-Betty Hilton 

 Grades 1-2 Class      Joye Jordan, Sub-Kristin Patrick 
Older Preschool (4-5 years)     Sharon McAlhany 
Walkers (3 years)      Candice Phillips 
Toddlers (1-2 years)      Susan Myers 
Babies (Birth-1 year)       Becca Wood 
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Sermon Notes 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    


